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SWIMMING POOL ALGAECIDE
The presence of algae in outdoor swimming pools is objectionable
because of the color, cloudiness, odor and increased chlorine demand
of the water.  The use of Algaecide will help to maintain the water
in a clean condition.

Algaecide is compatible with the usual water treatment chemicals.  By
controlling algae growth with Algaecide, it may be possible to use
significantly less chlorine in the pool to obtain equivalent results.

Algaecide contains no heavy metals such as mercury or copper,
phenols, or available chlorine.  It is nontoxic to humans in
recommended pool dilutions.

DIRECTIONS
1)  To kill and control the algae species most commonly found in 
swimming pools, add 500 mL of Algaecide for each 10,000 L of  water.
2)  When existing growth is dead and algae have withered, clean  the
pool, draining and refilling if necessary, then add 225 mL per 10,000
L of water.



CAUTION  
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Undiluted Swimming Pool Algaecide concentrate may cause skin
irritation or damage of the eyes.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
contact with skin and eyes.  Do not take internally.

FIRST AID 
In case of contact flush immediately with plenty of water.  For eyes,
get medical attention.  Avoid contamination of food.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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